

John Chisholm Fire Chief

## CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ Fire Department

RECEIVED

SEP 2 9 2025
Initial Jacan to Furch

Addressed to: Town of Warner.

Dear Dialer Customer.

As of July 1, 2026, The Concord Fire Department will no longer support the Digitize fire alarm monitoring system at Concord Fire Alarm. This letter serves as your official notice to find alternative monitoring by that date.

Unfortunately, we cannot recommend alternative private monitoring companies, we recommend you contact your alarm contractor for recommendations.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Captain Harold Palmer Fire Alarm Superintendent (603)717-8315



John Chisholm Fire Chief

## CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire's Main Street™ Fire Department

RECEIVED

SEP 2 9 2025

Initial:

3 can to Fire Chip

Addressed to: Community Action Bldg.

Dear Dialer Customer.

As of July 1, 2026, The Concord Fire Department will no longer support the Digitize fire alarm monitoring system at Concord Fire Alarm. This letter serves as your official notice to find alternative monitoring by that date.

Unfortunately, we cannot recommend alternative private monitoring companies, we recommend you contact your alarm contractor for recommendations.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Captain Harold Palmer Fire Alarm Superintendent (603)717-8315